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1. (0) Mr.

2. David McHargue

3. Shoreline, WA

4, (o) Don't Know

5. davemch@msn.com

6. 12/05/2022

7. Resolution No. 498

8. I'd like to make a comment about the proposal to put a park at 14509 3rd Avenue N in Shoreline,
with the surplus of land remaining from the addition of two more lanes of traffic on 145th and a
roundabout. | don't think it's a great idea to place a park right off the freeway, next to 4 busy lanes
of traffic and right across from the light rail station. There are concerns with safety, noise and air
quality with that site. Find a safer area somewhere else that better fulfills the purpose of a park.
Thank you.

9. (0) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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